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The Syracuse Pulp and Paper Foundation, Inc. (SPPF) offers grants (the "Grants") to undergraduate 

students who have graduated from the Department of Chemical Engineering at SUNY College of 

Environmental Science and Forestry ("SUNY ESF"). The total Bachelor of Science Degree award is 

$21,000. An additional award of $5,000 is available to Paper Engineering majors who complete the 

SUNY ESF Management Minor. The Grants are available to eligible graduates by application based on 

the below eligibility requirements. Interested students should apply prior to the student's date of 

graduation by email to deb@sppf-esf.org, including (1) an SPPF application certifying the student's 

eligibility; (2) a current resume; and (3) a current undergraduate transcript (unofficial is fine). 

 

1. Successful completion of a B.S. degree program in Paper Engineering, and, if applicable, the 

Management Minor, at SUNY ESF as defined by the list of students enrolled in the Paper 

Engineering major of the Department of Chemical Engineering provided by the SUNY ESF 

Director of Financial Aid (including credit hours, GPA, etc.); 

 

2. Maintenance of a final, cumulative undergraduate GPA of 2.5 on a 4.0 scale and sign the 

release form in the Banner system to allow release of GPA, country of origin and completed 

course credits to establish graduation progress; and 

 

3. Must be a U.S. citizen and permanent resident as determined by the SUNY ESF Director of 

Business Affairs. 

 

 

All Grants will be paid by check to the student-grantee after the student-grantee graduates from 

SUNY ESF and upon submission by the student-grantee to SPPF of the student-grantee's final, 

official undergraduate transcript.  

 

Please note that the Grant program may be changed per the recommendation of SPPF's Scholarship 

Committee and SPPF Board of Directors. Awards may vary per semester based on available resources. 

 

 

 


